
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,          28/2/22 

 

Starting from Monday 7th March until the Easter holiday, we will be offering the below clubs. These 
clubs are free of charge and will be open to children in the designated year groups. 

There will be limited spaces for each of these clubs and spaces will be offered on a first come first 
served basis – we cannot offer a place to all children unfortunately. Please return all slips before 9am 
Friday 4th March; you will then receive a slip to confirm your child’s place at the club. 

Clubs will start at 3.00pm and finish at 4.00pm. You must collect your child on time from the 
collection point, which will be identified on the confirmation slip. Children in years 5 and 6 will be 
permitted to walk home on their own in line with the schools policy on written consent being 
provided by parents before the first session. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss D Worthington 

 

 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like my child ______________________________ in class ______________ to attend: 

 Club Tick 
choice 

 
 
Monday 

Year 3/4 Chess Club with Mr Miree  

Year Reception/Y1 and Y2 Multi sports club 
with Miss Hird  

 

Year Reception/Y1 Arts and Crafts Club with 
Mrs Hall 

 

 
Tuesday 

Year 3/4 Gardening club with Miss Mcmeo  

Year 5/6 Arts and Crafts Club with Miss Hird  

Year Reception/1/2 Athletics with Mr 
Cummings 

 

All Years homework and board games club 
with Miss Akula. 

 

Wednesday Year 1/2 Chatterbox Reading Club with Miss 
Hoffman 

 

Year 3/4 Lego/Knex Club with Miss Wilkinson  

Year 1/2 Child led Youth club with Miss Hird  

Year 5/6 Girls Football club with Mr Cummings  

Thursday Year 3/4 Child Led Youth Club with Miss Hird  

Year 5/6 Hockey with Mr Cummings  

 

Signed (Parent/Guardian) _________________________ Date: _________________________ 

 


